
 

 

 

 

Cir/009/22-23                              Date: 20-08-2022 

Dear Parents, 

Greetings to you! 

The Half Yearly examination will commence from the third week of September.  The portion 

and the schedule for the examination grade wise/subject wise has been attached along 

with this note. Examinations will begin on September 14, 2022 and will go on up to 

September 23, 2022.Students will go home at 12.10 p.m. on exam days and the next day 

will be a study holiday to give them adequate time to work at home as well.  

I have herewith shared a few tips that you need to keep in mind in the examination month. 

• Please monitor the time spent online / watching television / Mobile Phone.  

• Provide proper study environment at home by avoiding family outings/ get -

together/ visits. 

• Help her/him set realistic goals. Provide guidance in the subject she /he needs your 

help in. 

• Coordinate with the subject teachers of the school in case you need help for your 

child. 

• Please ensure that the child has a well-balanced diet and regular exercise. 

• In case your ward has cold/fever/runny nose or any other cause for concern during 

exam days, please inform the class teacher on the previous day and send an email 

to  principal@manipalschool.edu.in . 

 

We look forward to your support and co-operation. 

Thanking you, 

 

Sd/- Principal   

Mrs. Anuradha Shivaram 
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